
1111 11111111 Contact: Sharon Langman 
Quote Reference: Amdt No 1 (2013-Parker) 
Your Reference: 

4 July 2013 

Mr Brett Whitworth 
Regional Director 
Department of Planning 
PO Box 5475 
WOLLONGONG NSW 

Dear Mr Whitworth 

and Infrastructure 

2520 

REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION 

Harden 
;010Shire 

Opportunitil awaits... 

Department of Planning 
& Infrastructure 
REnEIVED 

L 9 JUL 2013 

Southern Region-Wollongong 

Council has received a planning proposal, prepared by Building and Environmental 
Services Today, to amend Schedule 1 of Harden Local Environmental Plan 2011 to 
include the use of certain land at 136 Neil Street, Harden for the purposes of a 
storage establishment. This matter was reported to Council on 19 June 2013, where 
it was resolved to support the proposal. 

Your assistance is sought in gaining a gateway determination in accordance with 
Section 56 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979. In this regard 
please find enclosed a copy of the planning proposal, a copy of the officer's report to 
Council and a copy of the resolution of Council. 

Should you require any further information in this regard, please do not hesitate to 
contact me, on (02) 6386 0100 during business hours. 

Yours sincerely 

S>t'ron Langman 
DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

Harden Shire Council I 3 East Street, Harden I PO Box 110, Harden NSW 2587 
P: (02) 6386 0100 I www.harden.nsw.gov.au 
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